Minutes of FZ Business meeting San Jose, 3/8/05, 8:15-9:00 pm

Members present: Angie, Donnalynn, Carolyn, Dan, Wendy, Jane, Ritu, Dennis

The group met to discuss 2 issues that could not wait until the next

meeting:

1.  The fictious business name statement (DBA) for FZ was filed in Santa Clara County on March 28, 2005 with the names of Donnalynn, Carolyn, and Dennis.  FZ's existing bank account was updated with new  DBA and original DBA owner was removed on April 1, 2005.  Carolyn, FZ treasurer, will be added to the account this month.

2.  A change of venue for the August Sesshin from August 11-18 from Camp Double Bear to Jikoji was presented.  A lively discussion ensued about whether to go with the plan of Camp

Double Bear or change to Jikoji.  The costs and distance are similar for both.

Jikoji  was the location of the Parivanna Sesshin. Angie thanked the teacher Michael Newhall and Jikoji at the end of the sesshin and offered support to them from FZ. 

Camp Double Bear is more modern and ecologically sound.  We could make a zendo out of the yurt.

The group talked about how we could support Jikoji by giving money, attending events there, or volunteering our time.  However, we could use another location for our sesshin.  Angie reminded us that there are two transmissions:  the place and the teacher.  Kobun's lineage is all over and his life is in the people and those teaching in his name and lineage. 

Because we had already committed to Camp Double Bear and wanted to try a new place, the group decided to stay with Camp Double Bear for August Sesshin.

The next FZ business meeting will be April 26 at 8:15pm.

